Ms. Abbey Bryduck
Capitol Office Building

525 Park Street, Suite #110

St. Paul, MN 55103-2186

July 16, 2012
Subject:  AGC Representative on Design-Build Projects
Dear Ms. Bryduck,

MnDOT is considering advancing the following two projects using design-build contracting:

· TH 36 Approach to the St Croix River Crossing.  This project will reconstruct TH 36 and TH 95 Minnesota Approach to the new St Croix River bridge.  This project does not include the river crossing.  Anticipated procurement timeline is short-listing in October, 2012 and letting in February, 2013.

· Rural Intersection Conflict Warning System (RICWS).  This project will install ITS warning systems and lighting at 20 intersections throughout the state.  The estimated cost is $2.5 to $3.0 million, with the potential to grow to 50 intersections and $6 million.  The anticipated short-listing for this project is August, 2012 and letting this fall.  

Per State Statute 161.3420 and the AGC/MnDOT Design-Build MOU, the Technical Review Committee must include an individual whose name and qualifications are submitted to the commissioner by the Minnesota chapter of the Association of General Contractors.  
Please submit the name and contact information for an individual that meets the requirements of the above mentioned state statute and our Memorandum of Understanding related to this topic.  We look forward to hearing from you.  More information on these projects can be found on our design-build website (http://www.dot.state.mn.us/designbuild/).
Sincerely,

Peter Davich, P.E.

Design-Build Program Manager
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